
Dear WUTC: 
 
Railroad yards are many times located next to densely populated areas,such as Olympia, Seattle, 
Tacoma, and Vancouver to name a  few.We need to continue to have real people operate these trains 
and locomotives for our communities safety.We are on a continued terrist alert,railroads handle much of 
our nations HazMat material,many more pedestians will be run over without the eyes and adeptness of a 
railroad engineer.Please help our communties and dont allow railroads to replace profesional engineers 
with a computer box. 
 
Sincerely. 
 
Deb Allen   
11414 ne 30th Circle   
Vancouver,Wa. 98682 


